Live Webinar Details for 13 December 12.30pm

Year of Care are co-delivering a live webinar with ARMA to talk about a feasibility study carried out on Care and Support Planning for people with MSK conditions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The webinar will be held on Friday 13 December at 12.30pm focusing on the learning and practical issues arising from the feasibility study. 

Dr Nick Lewis-Barned will be delivering the session and will:
1. Describe what care and support planning is and how it works in practice
1. Outline the work involved to include people with MSK conditions within CSP processes
1. Discuss the learning, challenges and potential benefits of working in this way

The webinar will be useful for anyone interested in learning more about CSP for people with MSK conditions and how to implement it - including clinicians, primary care teams, commissioners, general practice teams etc.

To register for the live session or to receive a recording if you’re unable to join please follow the link below:
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/2015706380856/WN_xuMazfFMRE-sR4Zr8lyNdQ 

You can read the final report from the Year of Care and Versus Arthritis study on CSP for people with MSK conditions here:
https://www.versusarthritis.org/policy/policy-reports/care-planning/ 


